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Comments: I do NOT support the mining for oil and/or gas in the Ruby Mountains. This is one of the last bastions

of hope for the declining Mule Deer population in the state of Nevada. Opening up mines, however non-invasive

they claim to be, would be detrimental to the migration corridors of these deer. Not only the mines, but the

necessary grid of service roads would prove to be a nuicense to all wildlife there. 


